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MEMORANDUM FOR: The File 

 

FROM:   Catherine Bertrand 

Program Manager, Office IX 

Import Administration 

 

SUBJECT:   Certain Frozen Warmwater Shrimp from the Socialist Republic of  

    Vietnam  

 

===================================================================== 

 

On April 7, 2008, the Department of Commerce (“Department”) published the initiation of 

administrative review notice in the Federal Register for the above-referenced case.  See Notice 

of Initiation of Administrative Reviews of the Antidumping Duty Orders on Frozen Warmwater 

Shrimp from the Socialist Republic of Vietnam and the People's Republic of China, 73 FR 18739 

(April 7, 2008) (“Initiation Notice”).  The Initiation Notice provided the deadline for submission 

of the separate rates certification and application.  The Department has extended those due dates. 

Therefore, the due date for the separate rate application for the antidumping duty review of 

Certain Frozen Warmwater Shrimp from the Socialist Republic of Vietnam is June 6, 2008. The 

due date for the separate rate certification for the antidumping duty review of Certain Frozen 

Warmwater Shrimp from the Socialist Republic of Vietnam is May 7, 2008. These extended due 

dates appear on the application and certification that are posted on the Department’s website at 

http://ia.ita.doc.gov/ia-highlights-and-news.html. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


